
Message for passengers of flights in the direction
of Tashkent – Dushanbe – Tashkent

2021 6 August

«Uzbekistan Airways» JSC informs passengers that in connection with the repair
work of the runway at the Dushanbe International Airport, from August 1 to
September 1 of this year, regular flights in the direction Tashkent – Dushanbe –
Tashkent will be carried out in the evening, according to the following graphics:

On the route Tashkent – Dushanbe, departure from Tashkent at 19:30, arrival in
Dushanbe at 20:30 (Dushanbe time)

On the Dushanbe – Tashkent route, departure from Dushanbe at 22:30 (Dushanbe
time), arrival in Tashkent at 23:30.
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